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I am conerned and upset that cruise ships burn heavy fuel oil and might put pollution from their
exhaust into Washington waters including Puget Sound.

I welcome the return of cruise ships and their services but not the pollution they have entailed.

I applaud the state's No Discharge Zone for treated sewage blackwater.
Please adopt proposed amendment #2 to incorporate the Vessel Sewage No Discharge Zone (NDZ)
for Puget Sound into the Memorandum of Understanding to reflect the Washington state NDZ
regulation.

Thank you for your consideration.

Henry H. Westmoreland MD


